
 
 

 
 
Crime Stoppers and Medford Police need your assistance locating a stolen trailer belonging to 
Boy Scout Troop 5. The trailer was reportedly stolen sometime during the day on Saturday, April 
13. The trailer was parked in a parking lot located in the 600 block of N Keene Way. The trailer 
contained two open topped gas grills and a set of motorcycle ramps used to load the grills. 
 
If you have any information regarding this case please call, or TEXT, Crime Stoppers of 
Southern Oregon at 1-800-850-0580 and refer to case number KMED 041719. 
 
Depending on the case and the information given, Crime Stoppers will pay a reward up to 
$1,000 for information that leads to the arrest and filing of charges. Callers can remain 
anonymous. The reward is sponsored by Rogue Credit Union. 
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